
Accessibility Statement 

The Psychological and Counseling Support Center is committed to make its website accessible, in 

accordance with the provisions of Law 4727/2020 (Government Gazette 184/A/23.09.2020), as in 

force. 

This accessibility statement applies to the website: https://mentalcare.upatras.gr/ .It does not 

apply to the content on subdomains. 

Compliance status 

• This website is fully compliant with the provisions of Chapter H’ "Digital Accessibility" of 

Law 4727/2020, as in force. 

Inaccessible content 

There is no inaccessible content. 

According to case (e) of par. 3 of art. 37 of law 4727/2020, the content of third-party websites is 

excluded. This case concerns websites of third parties other than this website, which are 

accessible via links. 

Preparation of this accessibility statement 

This statement was prepared on 20/02/2024. 

The method used to meet the requirements of Directive (EU) 2016/2012, towards the compliance 

of the website is: 

1. Self-assessment carried out by the institution itself 

2. Evaluation using the tool Wave (Web accessibility evaluation tool) of WebAIM 

Date of last revision of the statement: 23/07/2025 

Comments submission and contact information 

In accordance with the provisions of subsection b, par. 4, article 42 of Law 4727/2020 

(Government Gazette 184/A/23.09.2020), any interested party has the opportunity to submit 

https://mentalcare.upatras.gr/


comments on any accessibility issues identified on the website, to highlight cases of non-

compliance or to submit a request for the provision of information and content that does not fall 

within the scope of the Directive. 

Competent entity for digital accessibility issues in content, websites and mobile device 

applications at the University of Patras: 

Directorate of Digital Governance and Information and Communication Technologies – University 

of Patras 

E-mail: webmaster@upatras.gr  

Execution process  

If the request is not answered satisfactorily and within a reasonable period of time, the interested 

party is entitled to appeal to the competent institutional authorities, such as by submitting a 

relevant Report to the Ombudsman, using the following email address: press@synigoros.gr 

mailto:webmaster@upatras.gr
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